
Scalloway Post Office
Into this new location: 

Scalloway Meat Company, Main Street, Scalloway, ZE1 0TR
 

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our 
plans to restore a local Post Office service. 

We received 05 responses which welcomed the return of 
Post Office Services to the area. 

We are pleased to let you know that your new branch will 
open on Thursday 20 March 2025 at 14:00.

The current branch will close on 
Saturday 8 March 2025 at 13:00

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office.
To view information about 
the branch SCAN HERE:

For information in Braille, large print or audio call 03452 66 01 15, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to see 
a copy of our Principles of Community Engagement about changes to the Post Office network, visit our 

website postofficeviews.co.uk
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